
From: Amy Hudson [mailto:shudson@alliancecable.net]  

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 6:47 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: FW: Protecting the Buffalo National River 

 
From: Amy Hudson [mailto:shudson@alliancecable.net]  
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 6:20 PM 
To: 'reg-comment@ade1.state.ar.us' 
Subject: Protecting the Buffalo National River 
 
Mr. Doug Szenher, 
 
My husband and I are residents of Conway, AR and have been long term outdoor enthusiasts.  Please do 
everything in your power to protect the Buffalo National River area from large commercial animal 
farming operations.  The Buffalo River is a treasure not only for Arkansas but also the United States, 
given its national river status.  The risks to this area could be myriad.  Our concerns include risks to air 
quality, water quality, protecting public health, and protecting the beautiful wilderness areas 
surrounding the river.  It is our responsibility as residents of this state and as citizens of this country to 
ensure that this natural area is preserved for future generations.  Please do everything you can to 
protect this natural area from swine, poultry, and any other massive commercial operations that could 
threaten the health and beauty of this region. 
 
Thanks very much for your consideration of this matter! 
 
Amy Hudson, MD 
 
Steve Hudson, MD 
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